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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

CAMPBELTOWN FLOOD PROTECTION SCHEME 

 

 

The purpose of this letter is to keep you updated on the progress of the Campbeltown Flood 

Protection Scheme. 

This is a £15million major engineering scheme which will put measures in place to reduce 

the impact of flooding on residents and businesses in Campbeltown. 

Argyll and Bute Council have appointed DAWSON WAM to deliver this project. 

We intend to commence drainage works in your area on Monday 24th October 2022. These 

will include: 

 

 Trial holes to locate existing utilities 

 Excavating drainage track on Meadowburn Place and Tomaig Road and installing 

new drainage and gullies 

 Reinstating road temporarily until all drainage is complete 

 Resurfacing of Meadowburn Place and Tomaig Road 

 

To make sure these vital works can go ahead safely, temporary traffic management will be 

installed on Meadowburn Place and Tomaig Road. Access to the properties will not be 

restricted by the works however there may be some parking restrictions as the work 

progress along the road.  

This work is part of a wider programme that will see new pipelines installed under roads 

throughout the town to increase the capacity of the drainage system so that it can better 

cope with heavy rainfall. 

Many of these new pipelines will lead into a detention basin situated in The Meadow playing 

fields. 

We are aware the scheme will cause disruption and we apologise in advance, but these 

works are vital to ensure peoples’ properties and businesses are not flooded in the way they 

have been in the past as a result of an out of date, undersized sewer system which is 

regularly overwhelmed. 

http://www.dawsonwam.co.uk/


 

There is a dedicated project web page which Argyll and Bute Council have set up which has 

background on the project and where you can sign up to regular updates. It is available at 

the following link: www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/campbeltown-flood-protection-scheme  

If you have any queries about the works please contact our Site Team at 

campbeltown@dawsonwam.co.uk. Any specific queries about the scheme will be picked up 

by our dedicated Community Liaison Officer.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Adam McKeown  

Contracts Manager 

 

On behalf of DAWSON WAM, working with Argyll and Bute Council.  
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